From: Barry and Louise Lewis_

Sent: 28 October 2018 21:42

To: Little, Tom
Subject: Fw: 2018/5051-5054-5055-5021-5023/T

Grove Square Highgate London N6 6JU

(TPO REF. C7-G10 & G11) NORTH & WEST BOUDARY: 10 x Limes (T2-T11) -
Redcue in height by 2 - 5Sm

Application number: 2018/5023/T

Application type: Application for Works to Tree(s) covered by a TPO

These trees should be treated as a coherent whole. All of them feature on Camden's
TPO list and all of them, or their equivalents, feature on the 1869 Ordnance Survey
map. They are highgly significant trees.

They desperately need some TLC but just reducing them, and reducing them by
different amounts, is not the best solution. These are all street trees and have a huge
impact on the visual amenity of the area. The tree officer should visit the sites with a
view to meeting their arboriculturalist and working out a strategic plan for these trees
which, truth to tell, look rather unkempt. Alternatively, the tree officer should invite
them to work together with their arboriculturalist to devise a more coherent long term
plan.

Louise Lewis
Highgate Neighbourhood Forum
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